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School Holidays


We break up for the 6 weeks holidays on Friday the 19th of July.  Those who are returning to us in September please be aware that the 1st week back will be home visit week therefore children will not return until the 2nd week in September.  Please see Mrs Howard for more details.


�





Strawberry Teas and The Bear Hunt


On Wednesday the 10th of July we will be hosting Strawberry Teas and trip around the story of The Bear Hunt.  Come along and join us for a fun filled session where the children will go on the search of a bear, we will have a raffle, identify the staffs baby pictures, eat ice cream and scones and so much more. Tickets are available from Mrs Howard in the office at the price of 50p per person.  We are giving lots of notice in case parents want to take time off work as children will be singing songs at the end.  Children can bring their favourite Teddy with them that day. 10am and again at 1.30pm
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Class Photographs


Tempest photography will be in school to do class photos on the 5th of June.


�








Mrs Holmes and Miss Davies


It is with great sadness that we will be saying goodbye to Miss Davies and Mrs Holmes at the end of this term.  I am sure you will join me in wishing them the best of luck in the future!  They have been here since 2015 and made a huge impact at our Nursery.








Family campfire day is on the 26th of June.  Everyone is welcome to come along and experience Forest School cooking on that day.  Please sign up in the conservatory.


�











Hall Hill Farm


On the 19th of June we will be heading to Hall Hill Farm.  If you require any further info following the letters, please see Mrs Howard.














Summer BBQ 12th July 4.30 – 6pm


On the 12th of July we will be hosting a BBQ.  There will be hot dogs, sausages, burgers, veggie burgers etc available on the night.  There will be ice lollies on sale, hook a duck and prizes, tombola, face painting and so much more.  This is our end of year celebration so we really hope you can come along.  Entry is £3 per person or 4 tickets for £8.  For this you will a free burger or sausage when your tickets are presented.  Additional ones can also be bought on the night.  Please see Mrs Howard for your ticket.


�





Have an incredible June


�
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